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 Upcoming Important 

Dates:  

 

9.3        End of Term 1 Progress  

              Report Period 

9.6        Labor Day-No School 

9.17      Fall Picture Day 

 

 

 

  

From the Front Office:  
 

Friday, September 3rd is the end of the Term 1 Progress Report 

Period.  Grade reports will be available for viewing on ParentVue 

starting September 10th.  Paper copies will no longer be sent home.  

If you are not signed up for ParentVue, please see someone in the 

front office to get your activation code.  (Photo ID is required.) 

When your child is absent from school, please make sure to call our 

attendance line, 623-412-5481, so they will not be marked with an 

unverified absence.  Per state law, we are unable to change 

attendance codes after 24 hours.   

If you have moved recently, or changed your phone number, please 

stop by the front office so those changes can be made to your 

child’s information.  

If your student owes class fees for this term, please pay them as 

soon as possible.  The money is used for classroom supplies.  If you 

are not sure if you owe, please contact the school office and we will 

be happy to look that up for you, or email Ms. Young at 

myoung@pusd11.net  

 REMINDERS  

 

#ModifiedWednesdays  
Students will be released at 

12:20pm every Wednesday to 

allow for staff professional 

development.  See complete  

21-22 calendar below 

 

 

The USDA recently announced 

they are extending the free meal 

program through the end of the 

2021-2022 school year.  If you 

have any questions, please 

contact the Food and Nutrition 

Department.   

Friday, September 17th is Fall 

Picture Day.  Be on the lookout 

for flyers to be coming home 

the week of the 7th.  They will 

have information on how to 

order online or send your 

order in with your child.  Please 

remember that PUSD dress 

codes will apply.   



 

 

 

Counselor Connection 
 

Support groups for the Fall Semester begin on September 3rd.  The three 

groups this round are: Anger Management, Anxiety/Depression and New Kid 

on the Block.  If you feel your child could benefit from any of these topics, 

please contact Mr. Barrett at vbarrett@pusd11.net ,Mrs. Deeg at 

ldeeg@pusd11.net or Mrs. Ross at aross@pusd11.net . 

 

Do you or your child need to make an appointment with Mrs. Deeg?  You can 

do so by clicking on the link below: 

 

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/MrsDeeg@pusd11net.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/ 

 Yearbooks on 

Sale!   

 

 

 

The 2021-2022 PFA 

Yearbook is now on sale.  

The cost is $40.  You can 

reserve one in the front 

office by paying cash, 

check, or charge.  

Supplies are limited, so 

grab yours now! 

If you have a graduating 

senior, you can purchase 

ad space in the yearbook 

for a dedication.  You can 

find more information 

and pricing here. 
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